
  

                              
 

1331 Browning Road, Delano, CA 93215 Tel. - (661) 721-3601 Fax- (661) 721-3662 
 

August 19, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 We have four open positions for our School Site Council. This is a two-year 
term. Those not elected as members will become alternates. The School Site Council 
plans and guides our School-Based Coordinated Programs.  The SSC also has the 
responsibility of approving the School Site Plan, the Safety Plan, the School Budget, 
etc. An equivalent number of teachers (including the principal and one other staff 
member) will also be a part of this council.  

   Meetings are typically held about six times a year. The La Viña staff 
encourages your support and participation. We need the committed help of our parents. 
Attendance at these meetings is critical to the functioning of the council. If you would 
like to be a part of this important group, please check the appropriate item below. 
Please return this note back to school no later than Thursday of this week (Aug. 22, 
2019).​  Ballots will be sent home with students the following week. 
Please call 721-3601 if you have any questions. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Townson, Principal 
 

 
_________   ​I am willing to have my name on the ballot for the School Site Council 
 
 
________  I do not wish to have my name on the ballot. 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Print Name      Phone Number    Student Name                     Grade     Rm.  
 
Signature _______________________________________ 

#8-2-20 


